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PETER CAIN MLA: To ask the Chief Minister 

1. Has the Chief Minister attended any meals or meetings at the Ottoman Cuisine restaurant in 

2025; if so, can the Chief Minister provide details of the dates, times and those present at 

each of these meals or meetings.  

2. Were there property developers present at any these meals or meetings at the Ottoman 

Cuisine restaurant in 2025 referred to in part (1); if so, can the Chief Minister detail each 

attendee's name and organisation they represented. 

 

ANDREW BARR MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

I have not attended any official events or meetings at the Ottoman Cuisine restaurant in 2025. 
 
Whilst not required, to ensure full clarity and transparency, I can confirm that I have eaten at the 
Ottoman Cuisine restaurant in a personal capacity with friends in 2025. 
 
I can confirm that those personal friends are not and have not been property developers. 
 
 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 

 

 

 

Andrew Barr MLA 
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